
Date: 

To: 

From: 

Subject: 

Letter of Intent to Contract 

January 18, 2023

All Firms 

Jesse Bradley, Nebraska Department of Natural Resources 

RFP Number#22-2 

This is to notify all firms who responded to the above-referenced Request for Proposal that the 
State of Nebraska intends to award the contract for engineering design services for the Perkins 
County Canal Project to HDR. 

Thank you for your interest in doing business with the State of Nebraska. 



Firm(s) Name

Proposed approach to 
the scope of work for 
meeting the needs of the 
project and deliverable 
timeframes

Expertise and 
technical 
understanding of 
current design 
standards and cost-
estimation 
techniques

Demonstrated 
understanding of 
Platte River Basin 
water uses, return 
flows, and water 
supply 
interconnections

Demonstrated 
expertise and 
technical 
understanding of 
similar projects

Project team 
experience in 
conducting such 
evaluations

The ability, 
capacity, and skill 
of the bidder to 
deliver and 
implement the 
system or project 
that meets the 
requirements of 
the RFP

The character, 
integrity, 
reputation, 
judgement, 
experience, and 
efficiency of the 
bidder

The ability of the 
bidder to perform 
the contract within 
the specified time 
frame Total

up to 25 points up to 15 points up to 20 points up to 10 points up to 10 points up to  10 points up to  5 points up to  5 points 100

Nebraska Department of Natural Resources RFP Number#22-2 

Evaluation Criteria



Firms Responding to Nebraska Department of Natural Resources RFP 22‐2 

 

 

Firm Name: 

HDR 

Houston Engineering Inc. 
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